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The State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) is working on a project to 
rehabilitate and resurface the section of the Parks Highway between Mileposts 57 and 72. 
 
 
Project Scope 
The project will resurface the roadway and address structural, drainage, and safety issues. Horizontal and 
vertical curves that do not meet current design standards and have a history of crashes will be upgraded. 
Moose crash mitigation measures may also be incorporated. Other safety improvements will include 
shoulder widening, signs, guardrail, and striping. 
 
Potential Right of Way Impacts 
Public Use Easements and/or Temporary Construction Easements may be required in some areas.  No 
large permanent acquisitions are anticipated at this time.   
 
Potential Construction Impacts 
Work will be done at night whenever feasible, and temporary lane closures will likely occur. 
 
Current Work 
Crash data has been collected and analyzed and preliminary design work has begun.  
 
Schedule 
Construction is anticipated in 2024 or later, depending on availability of funds. 
 
For more information 
Feel free to contact the project team anytime with questions, concerns, or comments.  
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